Greenville Town Board
P. 0. BOX 188
GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124
812-923-5649

December 13, 1983
Town Hall

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Board, held this date,
was called to order by President Jack Sprigler. Present were all board
members, Max Mason, Bob Isgrigg, Janice Gibson, Gary Getrost, Talbotte
Richardson, Marvin Powell, Mike Spire, Bill Gibson, Greg Wright, Elaine
Miller, and other iInterested persons.

The subject of a water line on Featheringill Road was again brought before
the board by property owners. Mike Spire presented a map showing the
property involved. Bill Gibson brought Geological Survey maps of the
area, They stated there are now nineteen property owners interested in
hooking onto the water utility. The board agreeded to take a more serious
look at extending the water line on Featheringill Road.

Max Mason advised the board on the insurance proposal presented to the
board by Michael Whalen of Hinton-Corby Insurance, Inc. The board decided
to write the specifications and request bids from additional insurance

agents, .

The board approved the transfer of $3,000,00 from the CCI Fund to the
General Fund,

At his request, the board approved Gary Getrost attending the American
Water Works Association Seminar in Indianapolis December 15 and 16,

No further business coming before the board, Jack Sprigler motioned for
adjournment, Buck Spears seconded.

Respectfully submitted,

L é,ﬂc't “‘/('LfZZ:?
~ Gtace Martin

Clerk-Treasurer




